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As our world continues to return to a new normal, Noble Jim May was
honored at the April 2021 Shriners Children’s Twin Cities Board of
Governors Meeting.  Noble Jim was applauded for his 9 years of
continuous service to our Philanthropy during a time when many critical
changes were happening and was presented his Emeritus Award.  Noble
Jim’s steady and consistent leadership were welcomed during this time. 
We should also congratulate Lady Nancy as she continues to serve our
Shrine and Philanthropy in so many ways. Jim and Nancy are in a
true partnership for their love and dedication to the Shrine and those
we serve.
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ISSUE  IS
JUNE 10th

Greetings from your 2021 Potentate:
   Well, it’s already been a third of the year gone by,
covid restrictions are being lifted and people are
getting the vaccine in their arms. These are all good
things we are starting to get members active again
in our temple with meetings and functions but we
have along way to go to get more guys out here and
also getting more guys active in the meetings and
parades with that time of year almost here, lets get
out and see our people and have fun.
   Next up I am asking for interested members to
help get the bingo committee formed and look into
the feasibilities of income and frequency of events
per month.  This is a good way to raise money for
the temple to help replenish our reserve funds.
Another plus is it is inside so its not to hot or cold
while working the event.
   Last month we signed the contract to fix the
parking lot cracks and reseal the asphalt to help
alleviate any trip and fall hazards and of course make
our temple look better. We are working on getting
contracts for replacement of 1 or 2 hvac units on the
roof these are at end of life and on borrowed time.
   Next up is the golf cart driving for the Good Guys
Car Show and Pork Expo at the fair ground, please
call the Shrine Office at 515-967-3000 to get signed
up, we need all these carts and slots filled to
maximize revenues.

Thank you for all that you do!
Fraternally yours,

Dean Schoppe, Potentate





R. Bradley Skinner - Geri Skinner Huser
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2025 Destination 515 Central States
Shrine Association

   We are starting preparations for the 2025 Destination 515
Central States Shrine Association Ceremonial Session August
28-30, 2025.  One of the highlights of every session is the
Marketplace.  The Marketplace will be located at the host hotel
and the hub of activity for the session.  We can expect 1500-
3000 Shriners, family and friends to attend this event.  We are
in the beginning stages of building the 2025 MarketPlace, as
such we want to offer Za Ga Zig members and supporters prime
locations and prices to participate in the MarketPlace. This is a
no obligation chance to get on the list for communication for the
event and be the first to be invited to participate.  
   We will also have a limited opportunity for vendors and
sponsors for the 2025 CSSA Business Session in March 2025
also.
   In addition to marketing your products and services, you are
supporting the Fraternity!  Past MarketPlace events include
everything from crafts to professional services.  This is the place
to put your business in front of loyal and dedicated Shrine
customers.
If you would like more information please contact,
Craig Matzke, P.P.
Director General CSSA 2025
Destination 515 In 2025
515-313-7726
camatzke@gmail.com

In Memorium
Black Camel

(with dates of initiation)

                       

BLACK CAMELS 

Raymond Baker 09/23/1969

Gail Boltinghouse 11/15/1951

Michael J. Corso 05/23/1983

Robert Bud Erickson 11/29/1977

Andrew Foster 04/24/1961

Larry J. Friar 05/16/1984

William C. Hamilton 11/25/1966

Raymond L. Sullivan 12/02/1967

Za-Ga-Zig Hole in One
2021 Schedule

May 23 - 9:00am
Black Camel Open - Co-ed
Toad Valley, Pleasant Hill

June 13 - 9:00am
Copper Creek, POTENTATE OPEN (Stag)

Food & Prizes at the Shrine
July 11 - 8:30am

Legacy Open - Co-ed
Toad Valley, Pleasant Hill

August 29 - 9:00am
Honey Creek- 1323 Noble Lynx, Boone - Co-ed

Sept 19 - 8:30am
Toad Valley, Pleasant Hill - Co-ed

Must be present to win in drawings - One ticket per player.
One player from each team must be present to win prize

money.  Money not claimed goes back to the
Hole In One club.  Prizes given at course unless stated.

All Outings ar $65.00 per player
Food & Prizes at Course
Shotgun Start - 4 person

Co-ed Unless Noted
Best Shot Format

CALL your team in at least 7 days
prior to VP John Rickabaugh

at 262-2565
Or text your team to 515-209-9508



* MAY *
May 1 Kentucky Derby
May 4 STATED MEETING - 7-9 pm
May 7 Directors Staff Meatloaf Dinner
May 8 One Day Masonic Class
May 9 Mother’s Day
May 12 Ambassadors Steak Dinner
May 15 Spring Ceremonial
May 16 April, May, June Birthday Dinner
May 22 Hillbilly Degree - Griff’s RV Park
May 31 Office CLOSED - Memorial Day
May 31 Legion of Honor Masonic Service

* JUNE  *
June 1 STATED MEETING - 7-9pm
June 9-11 Golf Carts - Pork Expo
June 12 Shrine Family Picnic
June 19 Shrine & Ride Rally
June 20 Father’s Day

* JULY *
July 2-4 Golf Carts-Good Guys Car Show
July 4-8 Imperial Session
July 5 Office CLOSED-Independence Day
July 18 Hot Rod Car Show
July 22 Shrine Bowl Hog Roast - UNI
July 23 Shrine Bowl Banquet - UNI
July 24 Shrine Bowl Parade & Game - UNI
July 30 Ladies Auxiliary Corn Feed

UPCOMING EVENTS
at a Glance

Social Hour 5:00 pm • Dinner 6:00 pm
Nobles with January thru March

Birthdays eat FREE - Guest $15.00 each

Call the Shrine Office at 967-3000
with your Reservation By

Noon, Wednesday, May 12th
(NO RESERVATIONS WILL BE TAKEN

AFTER THIS DATE)

MENU
Chicken Breast or Pork Chop

Potato, Vegetable, Dessert

BIRTHDAY DINNER
for

APRIL thru JUNE
will be held on

Sunday, May 16th

BIRTHDAY DINNER
for

July - August - September
will be held on

Sunday, August 8th

GOLF CART DRIVERS ~~ GOOD GUYS CAR SHOW 2021
Call the Shrine Office at 515-967-3000 to sign up to drive

*Need 2 Drivers to come in at 7:00AM each day to help Vendors



Message from
High Priest and Prophet

Eric Willson

   Hello Nobles and Ladies, I
writing to you in this issue of
the Feetprints to try and get
you involved with helping us
plan events and activities
throughout the year and up
coming years.  I am also asking
that if you are in a unit or club
that parades please get out
and do so.  We will be starting
up the season and it would be
great to see everyone getting
back out and putting a show
on for the communities.
   Remember us being out in
the public is a great way to let
people that we still exist and
are out having fun.  Please
reach out to me by phone or

email.  I am looking forward
to hearing everyone’s ideas for
events.
   As you read this the onion
sales will be completed and the
passing out should be done.
Hopefully everyone had a good
year with those and we will be
awaiting a report from Asst.
Raban Kevin when the final
numbers are done.
   Remember that the family
picnic will be help in June so
watch for more information on
that.  It sounds like we are
going to try and have some fun
stuff for the family to do. Again
if you have an idea for
something at this event please
let me or anyone on the Divan
know so we can look into.
   We also have the spring
ceremonial coming up in May
so you have plenty of time to
get your friends through the
degrees and bring them out for
some fun and fellowship.
Remember to get those names
into Recorder Steve Green
along with payment.  The more
the merrier.
   Again to reach me please use
Email ewillson78@gmail.com ,
Facebook or phone/text at 515-
559-8089.
   Thanks again Nobles and
Ladies.

MEMORIALS/DONATIONS
Memorials and Donations that are

made to the former Shriners Hospital
in the Twin Cities, Minneapolis, MN

should now be made out to:
Shriners Health Care for Children
If you want to send your Memorial or
Donations directly to them their new

address is:
Shriners Health Care for Children

215 Radio Drive, Suite 100
Woodbury MN 55125

Birthday Dinner at the Shrine

   Pictured above are the Nobles that had a birthday in January,
February or March.  They enjoyed family and fellowship and had
a great meal of either steak or chicken.
   The birthday dinner for April, May and June will be held on
Sunday, May 16.  Make sure to come put and celebrate your birth-
day!!

Billy Joe Handsaker 1986
Larry R. Lewellin 1994
James E. Greenhorn, Jr. 1996
Jerry A. Sellers 1999
Jack B. Gethmann 2001
John P. Miller, Jr. 2002
Thomas D. Wood 2003
Robert L. Williams 2004
Jack R. Lane 2005
Norman D. Vander Zyl 2006
Thomas W. Robbins 2007
Daniel C. Willson 2009
Garry R. Wahman 2010
James R. Osterquist 2011
Michael D. Des Planque 2012
Steve J. Fedler 2013
James E. Hunt 2014
Steven R. Green 2015
Stephen J. Hall 2016
Richard B. Corbin 2017
E. Jay Coon 2018
Douglas C. Miller 2019
Craig Matzke 2020

ZA-GA-ZIG
LIVING PAST POTENTATES

Nobility Ball Guests
MUST BE approved

by the Potentate



DONATIONS
Michael Callahan
William Carson
Willard Classen
Lawrence Cronin
Evan Eggers
Michael Fulton
Cecil Goettsch
Joe Hamand
Scott Hanson
David Ley
Brian Martinson
Richard Maynard
Randy Meier
Midwest Family Lending Corp
Donald Mosman
Herbert Muir
Howard Sloan
Steven P. Stephan
Thomas C. Thorpe, Jr.

MEMORIALS
IN MEMORY OF RAYMOND E.
BAKER
Bowlers Unit
Beverly Baker

IN MEMORY OF GAIL
BOLTINGHOUSE
Bowlers Unit “Robot Fund

IN MEMORY OF ALBERTA
BOWDRE
C. D. Beckwith
Antique Tractors Club
Bowlers Unit “Robot Fund”
M/M David Wurster

IN MEMORY OF RICHARD COOK
Ill. Sir & Mrs. Steve Fedler

ZA-GA-ZIG SHRINE TEMPLE FIRST QUARTER 2021
SHRINERS HEALTHCARE FOR CHILDREN

IN MEMORY OF CHARLES
KIVETT
M/M Michael Cannery
M/M Kenneth Ferguson
Ill. Sir & Mrs. Steve Fedler
M/M Guy Freeman
M/M John Haluska
Ann Herteen
M/M William Holmes
Mildred Lewis
Janet Linn
M/M Richard Santi
Larry Swanger
M/M Gene Tychsen
Patty Van Nimwegen

IN MEMORY OF ILL. SIR HOWARD
“PAT” MYERS
M/M Garry Baker
Bowlers Unit  “Robot Fund”
Temple Cabiri Unit “Robot Fund”
Za-Ga-Zig Shrine “Robot Fund”

IN MEMORY OF GEORGE
ROBINSON
Ill. Sir & Mrs. Steve Fedler
M/M Joe Stump

GENERAL FUND
DONATIONS
Jeff Adamson
Carroll Anderson
William Beemer
Daniel Bender
William Carson
James Champion
N. Robert Day
Leslie Duff
Robert Eason
Terry Eaton

Ivan Eggers
Jason Fielder
Scott Hanson
Steven Hinds
Jerry Hoffman
Russell E. Johnson, Jr.
Jeffrey Jordan
James L. Lane, Jr
David Ley
Thomas McLaughlin
Randy Meier
James Metzger
Herbert Muir
Val Olson
Norman E. Page, Sr.
Howard Sloan
Hollie Smith
Steven P. Stephan
Thomas C. Thorpe, Jr
Charles Tighe
Robert Timmins
Eldon Walton

HOSPITAL
TRANSPORTATION
FUND
DONATIONS
Assettmark
Nishna Valley Shrine Club
Southwest Iowa Sports Foundation
M/M Leroy Winfield

MEMORIALS
IN MEMORY OF JOE B.
MEWHIRTER
Cheryl J. Barry (Daughter)

IN MEMORY OF JERRY
SAMUELSON
Mr.& Mrs. Jay Samuelson
Iowa Storage Trailer

GOLF CART DRIVERS ~~ WORLD PORK EXPO 2021
Call the Shrine Office at 515-967-3000 to sign up to drive



Words from Oriental Guide
Robert “Clif” Coker

   Thank you to all who
attended the Easter Egg Hunt
in April. The weather was
great and we had 40 kids of all
ages and 3 hospital kids in
attendance. We put out a total
of 2,000 eggs, with candy and

toys inside, and they were all
gone.
   This year we did not get
together as a group and stuff
the 2,000 eggs, instead we
purchased them from a
nonprofit organization in
Springfield, MO that sells
them to provide meaningful
employment for people with
disabilities. If you are
interested you can find out
more information at www.sun
nybunnyeastereggs.com
   Our next family event will be
the Family Picnic in June and
I am looking for help in
planning the big event. Feel
free to contact me at (515) 401-
8363 or txclif@gmail.com.
   It has been great seeing the
Shrine open and clubs and
units meeting again.
   Let’s make sure we are
havin’ FUN in ‘21!

Annual Family Picnic
Saturday, June 12, 2021

11:00am-2:00pm

Beef burgers, hot dogs
and chips provided

Feel free to bring a side dish to share
Games and rides weather permitting

As always there will probably be a few clowns to entertain the kids



Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Receive Donation for Hospitals for Children’s

Pictured from left to right (front row): Potentate Dean Schoppe, Jerry Adcock and Chief Rabban
Randy Weldon (back row): Jered Van Dyne, Craig Matzke P.P., Bruce Werts, Josh Brandt, Alan
Gillaspy and Jim Larrington

   Za-Ga-Zig Shriners is our
featured charity this month
and has received a $1500
donation through
our MFLCares program. The
funds will be used to support
Shriners Hospitals for
Children’s child life
department and a summer
camp for patients from Iowa.
    “Za-Ga-Zig Shiners are
honored to accept this generous
donation from Midwest Family
Lending on behalf of Shriners
Children’s Twin Cities,” says
Craig Matzke, Board of
Governors representative from
Shriners Children’s. “This gift
will benefit Shriners Children’s
child life department and
specifically a future summer
camp for our patients from
Iowa. Camps are one of the
ways we treat the overall health
and well-being of our patients
and we hope to hold a camp at
Camp High Hopes in Sioux
City next summer.”
   Through MFLCares,
Midwest Family Lending
employees nominate and
select one cause each month to
support that is dear to their
hearts. Josh Brant one of our
licensed mortgage loan
originators, nominated Za-Ga-
Zig Shriners after learning
about what they do through
the Iowa Shrine Bowl.
    “In 1996, I was selected to
play in the Iowa Shrine Bowl,”
Josh says. “This was such an
honor to not only represent my
school, teammates and family,
but also to play for all the kids
who don’t have the opportunity
to play football due to
disabilities. It was such an
amazing experience, and I
wanted to be able to give back
to the Shriner’s.

  The Shrine is an
international Fraternity that
was founded in 1872. About
500,000 Master Masons belong
to 191 Shrine Centers
throughout the United States,
Canada, Mexico and Republic
of Panama.
   The Shrine is best known for
its colorful parades, its
distinctive red fez and its
official philanthropy, the
Shriners Hospitals for
Children, which is often called
“the heart and soul of the
Shrine.”
   Shiners adhere to the
principles of Freemasonry —
Brotherly Love, Relief and
Truth. Freemasonry dates
back hundreds of years to
when stonemasons and other
craftsmen on building projects
gathered in shelter houses or
lodges. Through the years
these gatherings changed in
many ways until formal
Masonic lodges emerged.
Members became bound

together not by trade, but by
their own wishes to be
fraternal brothers. Master
Mason is the highest degree in
Freemasonry.
What They Do
   Shriners support what has
become known as the “World’s
Greatest Philanthropy”,
Shriners Hospitals for
Children. Through fellowship
and philanthropy, Shrinedom
strengthens the soul and adds
inner-meaning to daily life. It
thus spreads a glow of joy
through one’s entire family.
Men from all walks of life and
all levels of income find fun,
fellowship and relaxation in
their individual Shrine
Centers and its activities.
How You Can Help
   Unfortunately, the Za-Ga-
Zig Shrine Circus had to be
cancelled this year due to
COVID-19. But watch the local
Shriner’s events calendar for
upcoming family fun in the
Des Moines area! Shriners

don’t just drive little cars in
parades. They also host great
concerts, public dinners, hot
rod car shows and many other
events open to the public.
 
Donate
   Through the generosity of
donors, the Shriners have been
able to help more than one
million children reach their
potential and lead more
fulfilling lives— regardless of
a families’ ability to pay.
About MFLCares
MFLCares is a program
of Midwest Family Lending, a
local mortgage company
committed to creating
customers for life and to
community impact. Check
out our calendar to learn more
about the great causes
MFLCares is supporting this
year.
Katie McIntyre, Marketing
Director, Midwest Family
Lending Corp.
katiem@midwestfamilylending.com
515-777-0005

PARADE INFORMATION
Steve Green, P.P., Recorder

Nobles, Spring is not that far away, even with all the snow and freezing cold that we have had. This is the time to remind
all of you who wish to participate in the parades for 2021 to get your insurance declaration coverages into the office.
This is a necessity, not only to protect you but to protect your Shrine, and this is a requirement by-law of your Shrine
and Imperial. As soon as we get your insurance declaration page, we can send your parade sticker out to you.
Remember we need the full page of declaration, not the card you keep in the glove box, which states your name,
coverage, coverage limits, and dates of your coverage. Also, remember that if your insurance expires in July you will
need to provide a second declaration page for the remainder of the year.



LOST IN THE DESERT . . . . . . . . .
The U.S. Postal Service has returned mail marked as
“undeliverable as addressed” for the following Nobles.

Please contact Steve Green, P.P., Recorder at the Shrine
Office at 967-3000 if you know anything about these Nobles.

NOTE: Bulk Mail is not forwarded to winter addresses.

Thomas A. Bruce, II
2340Hart Ave., Unit1, Des Moines IA 50320

David A. Dennis
5105 Twana Dr, Des Moines IA 50310

John Economos
1701 Campus Dr, Unit 1430, Clive, IA 50325

Thomas R. Engler
712 Kenyon Rd., Apt 200, Fort Dodge, IA 50501

Paul Hatcher
518 Scorpio St., Mission TX 78572

Steven F. Jacobsen
616 Hilltop Drive, Sac Cty, IA 50583-2433

Taylor A. McVay
468 E Rhodium Dr., Sun Tan Valley AZ 85143

Delmar Phillips
615 West St., Lake View IA 51450

Joel A. Root
4820 East Merced St., Des Moines, IA 50317

   Well, I was looking back and noticed that the last news
submitted was back in October.  Sorry, but with everything being
shut down, we just had very little happening.
   BUT, 2021 is off to a Great start.  We held the St Patty dinner
on March 13th and offered pick up and Curb Side.  It went so
well, we did it again for the Pork Chop dinner on April 3rd.   We
want to thank everyone for using the Curb Pick up or coming
inside to enjoy the meals.  Coming up in May will be the Steak
Dinner on the 15th.  Will serve from 5:30 to 7:30 and offer a
Child meal of Chicken nuggets and fries for $5.00.  Your steak
dinner will be worth the low cost of $ 15.00. Again, curbside
orders and Pick up will be available.  Let’s all help the Unit/
Clubs that take the time to provide these events so we all can
get back to social and friendly visits with our friends and fellow
members.
   If interested in joining our Unit, stop by our meeting night on
the 3rd Thursday of the month, or talk to any member who can
tell you what we do best. HAVE FUN.

Ambassador Unit News
Steve Fedler, P.P.

Hole-In-One Club
Steve Fedler, P.P.

   WELL, our last outing was August 2020.  Thanks to Covid
restrictions lifting we are finally back to having some FUN again.
  April 18th SEVENTEEN, 4 person teams hit the green at Toad
Valley and put on their best game.  This was a Co-Ed outing
and Ladies always have a blast when all the guys are around.
   The day started a bit cool day but the sun came out and it was
a gorgeous finish.
   We saw some new faces and met some great golfers who really
enjoyed Shrine hospitality.
   Getting to the results: Scores were very close until it comes to
the teams that seem to play all year and bring in some nice
scores. With a fantastic score of 74 was Team Robbins in 2nd

place 3rd Flight.
1st place on 3rd Flight was Team Ortiz, score 74
2nd place on Second Flight was Team Root.score 69.
First  place in 2nd Flight was Team Berry, score 68.
2nd Place 1st Flight was team Matzke, score 62   (young Matzke)
1st Place, 1st Flight was team Munoz, score 59.  WOW.  That was
impressive. !  Long Drive was Miles Marek.  Closest to Pin was
Vic Munoz.  Long Putt was Bill DesPlanque.
A table full of prizes for almost every team.
   FUN GOLFING? You Bet.  Join us for any of our Monthly
outings you can see in the Feetprint or online.   Call or text your
team for the Black Camel Open May 23rd to Steve Fedler 515-
208-9508.   It is filling up fast with 6 teams signed up after the
outing on April 18.
   June 13th will be the Potentate Open (stag ) with prizes and
food back at the Shrine for that one.  Always a Huge turn out.
   July 11.  Get this one on your schedule.  It will something
NEW.  Legacy Open, which means Co-Ed, but bring your Son,
Father, Son in law, Daughter, Daughter in law, or a Grandchild
or your best friend, to golf, or get your 4 person team ready for
some FUN.

Fez-B Club Comments
Dan Baker

   Food for thought for all Nobles,
   Parents, Siblings, members of our extended family, teachers,
friends, coworkers and fraternal brothers – every person we’ve
known has, by his or her example, helped each of us feel more
deeply what it means to be human.  Some have encouraged our
curiosity.  Some have taught us life skills.  Some have modeled
positive attitudes and behaviors.  I encourage each Noble to
take some time today to remember some of those individuals
whose lives have touched theirs.  I am certain that the
experiences we have shared continue to enrich our lives and
bless us on our own spiritual journeys.
   The May 19th Ladies Nite Dinner will be Prime Rib hosted by
the Stecker Family.  Please note that reservations are required
for this dinner.  Please RSVP to Scott Hull by May 12 at (515-
230-2083).  This is always a great meal that you’ll not want to
miss.  As I write this article, no meal has yet been scheduled for
the month of June.  We are getting back on track with our Ladies
Nite Dinners on the 3rd Wednesday of the month.  Watch your
Feetprints for upcoming meals.  If you have missed out, mark
your calendar for the 3rd Wednesday of every month in 2021!
You will not go away hungry or dissatisfied.
   Tickets for the ZA-Ga-Zig Shrine Outdoor Extravaganza have
been printed and are available for Nobles to sell.  The drawing
is to be held on Saturday, November 20th at the Shrine Center
and the cost is still $20 per ticket.  Since we are getting an early
start on this fundraiser, we should do very well this year.
   There are a lot of great activities coming up in May and June.
Please take a close look at your Feetprints magazine and pick
out at least one function that you will attend each month.  You
will be glad you did!
   Please remember that the regular Fez-B Club meetings are
always held on the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 8:00 p.m.
following the Mirza Lodge Meeting.

SHRINE OFFICE HOURS
9:00am to 3:00pm

Monday-Friday



GOLF CART DRIVERS ~~ IOWA STATE FAIR 2021
Call the Shrine Office at 515-967-3000 to sign up to drive

H E L P  ***  H E L P  ***  H E L P
WE WILL NEED YOUR HELP FOR

DRIVING GOLF CARTS IN 2021

Meet Riley

   Riley was born with spina
bifida myelomeningocele, a

severe form of spina bifida
where the spinal canal is open
along several vertebrae in the
lower or middle back. Because
of her condition, she is
paralyzed from the ankles
down.But Riley has people
who believe she’ll be walking
strong one day. Her mother
believes. So does her doctor
at Shriners Hospitals for
Children®. And we know you
believe in Riley, too!
   The incredible team of
doctors, nurses, and staff at
Shriners Hospitals for
Children — Philadelphia
provide Riley with the
specialized treatment she

needs for her condition. And
it’s all because of caring people
like you.Riley’s mom says of
the Shriners Hospitals for
Children team, “They see the
potential in Riley. She is
overcoming and accomplishing
so much in such a short
amount of time.””The thing
that I love most about Shriners
Hospitals,” she adds, “is that
they make us feel like
family.”You’re a part of Riley’s
family, too, and she is so
grateful you are. Thanks to our
generous supporters, our
teams are able to provide life-
changing care to children like
Riley facing orthopaedic

conditions, burns, spinal cord
injuries, and cleft lip and
palate, regardless of the
families’ ability to pay.
   Riley doesn’t only dream
about walking. She’s dreaming
about becoming a doctor one
day, so she can help others to
heal and achieve their dreams.
And we believe she’ll be a great
one!Thank you, again, for all
you do to help our young
patients.
Sincerely
James R. “Jim” Smith
Chairman, Board of Directors
Shriners Hospitals for
Children



C.S.S.A. Annual Convention – Oklahoma City, OK
August 19 – 21, 2021

This year’s Convention is hosted by India Shrine - Za-Ga-Zig has a block of
rooms at the Wyndham Garden Hotel, 2101 South Meridian Avenue,

Oklahoma City, OK 73108, 405-685-4000    ROOMS ON A FIRST COME BASIS

REGISREGISREGISREGISREGISTRATRATRATRATRATION DEADLINE IS JULTION DEADLINE IS JULTION DEADLINE IS JULTION DEADLINE IS JULTION DEADLINE IS JULY 1Y 1Y 1Y 1Y 19, 2029, 2029, 2029, 2029, 20211111
Reservation must include FULL PAYMENT.  Package is DOUBLE occupancy

including C.S.S.A. Registration & Hospitality for 2 persons
Packages DO NOT INCLUDE the Lady’s Luncheon or Golf Tournament

CCCCC.S.S.S.S.S.S.S.S.S.S.A..A..A..A..A. REGISTRA REGISTRA REGISTRA REGISTRA REGISTRATION FORMTION FORMTION FORMTION FORMTION FORM

NAME_________________________________ MEMBER  #____________________

ADDRESS_______________________________ LADY’S NAME________________
CITY, STATE, ZIP_____________________UNIT/CLUB________________________

(  ) 2 DAY PACKAGE $330.00 < < < < <CirCirCirCirCircccccle 1> le 1> le 1> le 1> le 1> Double Bed / King Bed / King w/sleeper**
(  )  3 DAY PACKAGE   $445.00 < < < < <CirCirCirCirCircccccle 1> le 1> le 1> le 1> le 1> Double Bed / King Bed / King w/sleeper**
(  ) 4 DAY PACKAGE $560.00 < < < < <CirCirCirCirCircccccle 1> le 1> le 1> le 1> le 1> Double Bed / King Bed  / King w/sleeper**
** King w/sleeper (pull out couch) only 15 available and face the Atrium

(  ) C.S.S.A. REGISTRATION & HOSPITALITY ONLY -  $50.00 PER PERSON

(  )   Lady’s Luncheon Thursday, August 19th

       ***NO INFORMATION YET – IF INTERESTED, CALL SHRINE OFFICE
(  )   Golf Outing Thursday, August 19th

        ***NO INFORMATION YET – IF INTERESTED, CALL SHRINE OFFICE

 ____Enclosed is my check - payment in full – payable to Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple

CHECK ENCLOSED $__________
(NOTE: There is a $1.50 Fee on each Debit or Credit Card Transaction)

____Bill my M/C or Visa # __________________________  Expiration Date ______

       3 Digit Security Code ______      CHARGE TO CREDIT CARD $____________

Mail FMail FMail FMail FMail Forororororm & Pm & Pm & Pm & Pm & Paaaaayment to:yment to:yment to:yment to:yment to: Za-Ga-Zig Shrine  Za-Ga-Zig Shrine  Za-Ga-Zig Shrine  Za-Ga-Zig Shrine  Za-Ga-Zig Shrine TTTTTempleempleempleempleemple
1100 Shriner1100 Shriner1100 Shriner1100 Shriner1100 Shriners Ps Ps Ps Ps Parararararkwkwkwkwkwaaaaayyyyy,,,,,     Altoona,Altoona,Altoona,Altoona,Altoona, IA 50009 IA 50009 IA 50009 IA 50009 IA 50009
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Za-Ga-Zig Email Addresses

Carolyn Shannon, Office Manager – cshannon@zgzia.org

Steve Green, P.P., Recorder - sgreen@zgzia.org

Craig Stimpert, P.P. Treasurer - cstimpert@zgzia.org

Kim Hartshorn, Feetprints Editor - zgzfeetprints@gmail.com

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Web Site - zagazigshrine.org

Za-Ga-Zig Email News - zgznewsupdates@gmail.com

Za-Ga-Zig Mass Email Updates - zgznewsupdates@gmail.com

Za-Ga-Zig Business and Professional Directory

Please Support Our
Advertisers  •  Thanks!

NOBLES

This classified section is reserved for
Businessmen who are members of the
Mystic Shrine. It is a very excellent place
to list their goods and services. Many of
the Nobility refer to it faithfully when con-
sidering the purchase of products. Why
not list your firm along with the other
businesses shown?

PLEASE NOTE

The following charges are made for the
Business and Professional Directory.

1.  $55.00 per year for 2-line listing

2.  More than 2 lines - $25.00 for each
                additional line per year

To place an Ad
Contact the Shrine Center Office

(515)967-3000

REGULAR BOXED ADVERTISING
IN THE FEETPRINTS

1 ¼ “ high x 3 ½” wide -$20.00 per mo.
2 ¼ “ high x 4 ½ “ wide-$40.00 per mo.
3 ¼ “ high x 5 ½ “ wide-$60.00 per mo.
One-Half Page          -$140.00 per mo.

SIDING, ROOFING & REPLACEMENT
WINDOWS

Aluminum Distributors Inc.  •  706 E 2nd Street, DM  •  50309
    Nicholas Van Patten …...515/283-2383 or 1-800-383-2318

TELEPHONE EQUIPMENT & SERVICE

Rankin Communications Systems  •  5444 NW 96th St
    Johnston, IA  •  50131-2230
    Bob Rankin ……............................................515/986-5654
    bobrankin@rankincom.com

TWO-WAY RADIOS

Electronic Engineering Co.  •  1100 Keo Way, DM  •  50309
    Mark Clark, Wesley Clark…...........................515/283-1100

AUTO BODY SERVICE

Howard R. Martin Auto Body Service  •  3700 SW 61st St. DM
       Howard E (Buss) Martin.............................515/243-2451
         Fred Vasey, Brad Vasey

FINANCIAL SERVICES

TruBank  •  ww.trubank.bank  •  Keith Welling
   1401 North Jefferson, Indianola, IA 50125…..515/961-5880

IMPRINTED SPORTSWEAR

T-Shirts, Sweatshirts, Jackets, Hats–Fast Service/Competitive
    Jim Natzke ……………..................................515/210-3388

PHOTOGRAPHY

Christian Photo * 6721 Douglas Ave. * Des Moines * 50322
     Home Movies to DVD
    Dick Christian ………….................................515/270-8030
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